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A safe and happy place to learn

November 15, 2024

Dear Parents,

The winter season is traditionally a time of both giving and receiving. We are happy
to once again be able to have students participate in the Hopes & Dreams food drive
campaign that supports the local Sundre Santas initiative. Starting November 18 and
running until December 6, any students who would like to donate a non-perishable
food item can bring it to the office each morning. We are building a beautiful bulletin
board filling up a cookie jar, and each donation will add a decoration to the display.

We are also planning a “Mitten Tree” display in the library, and would invite
donations of new mittens, toques, scarves, or socks. All of these items will also be
donated to Sundre Santas, and this campaign will run for the same dates - Nov 18 to
Dec 6.

Please stay tuned for the December newsletter which will have information around the
Christmas Band Concert, RVS Carol Sing and the K-2 Christmas Concert. It’s a
wonderful time of the year to come together, and we look forward to seeing everyone
at some point during the season!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Cooper-Shand
Principal
River Valley School


